
 

April 5, 2016 
 
VIA E-MAIL 
Mr. Philip M. Gleim 

 
RE: 16-FOIA-076 Salaries/Benefits All Current Mgmt 
 
Dear Ms. Drews: 
  
We are in receipt of your request for information pursuant to the Illinois Freedom of Information Act, 5 
ILCS 140/1 et seq. (“FOIA”).  
 
I. Background 

 
On March 22, 2016 we received your request for salaries and benefits of all current management personnel 
of METRA railroad including names, job titles and any bonuses, for the compensation 2015 & 2016, also the 
benefits of the RTA pension fund that management receive after five years in management. Also, any 
bonuses which they might have received (“Request”).  Your Request is granted. 
 
II. Responsive Documents 

 
In response to your Request, Metra is providing you with 2015 and 2016 salary data spreadsheets as well 
as the RTA Pension Summary Plan Description, which describes benefits of the RTA pension fund.  
Metra’s Human Resources and Payroll Department determined that no bonuses were issued during 2015 
or 2016. 
 
After performing a diligent search of Metra’s records, we have been unable to locate any additional 
records responsive to your Request.  You may request RTA records by contacting: 
   
RTA:  Freedom of Information Officer 
  Regional Transportation Authority 
  175 W. Jackson Boulevard, Suite 1650 
  Chicago, IL 60604 
  FOIA@rtachicago.org 
 
If I can be of further assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Jamie V. Harrmann 
Freedom of Information Officer 
FOIA@metrarr.com 
 
Attachments 




